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Dear Jayne Clarke, 
 
In-relation to the letter I received this morning reference the Tree Preservation Formal Notice.  
 
I  my rear garden backs onto the wood area which is outlined on 
your plan and I do have a question in respected to the up keep of the wood. We have already had 
one of the large trees fall in to our garden and demolish several small trees and a fence and at 
present we have other large trees which are leaning into our garden and could fall at any-time 
causing more damage or even injury to me or my family. 
I fully support the preservation of the wooded area but along with this must be the responsibility for 
the council and the owners of the wood to preserve people’s property and they lives can I ask who`s 
is going to ensure that all the trees which stand along the boundary are fit and healthy, also I feel the 
council and the owners have a duty of care to undertake maintenance and not let old and diseased 
trees fall in the peoples gardens. 
Please can you respond by email please. 
 
Regards 

 
 
 




